
Offering Globe
The globe (a plexiglass fishbowl with the globe pattern already etched in) has been a part of 
worship since the first year Pastor Sue came. She bought it to help teach kids about giving. 
The first year we talked a lot about giving and where the money was going. Pastor Sue also 
wanted it to help kids feel a part of the worship experience. The money has gone to a 
number of different places, but the one the kids like best was the Heifer Project.


